
     

Don’t forget! 
                                        March 12, 2023 

        Daylight Savings Time Begins 
Remember to set your clocks ahead one 

hour before you go to bed on  

Saturday night, March 11th. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
   

      

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 Sunday, March 05, 2023 - Sunday, March 12, 2023 

The Week of Prayer for North American missions is annually observed by 

SBC churches to pray for missionaries, their ministries and their families. 

Prayer is the fuel for spiritually sustaining missionaries in places where 

the gospel is greatly needed, but often opposed. 
 

       Approximately 275 million people are estimated lost in North Ameri-

ca. When we come together to reach the nations and our own neighbor-

hoods, the church becomes a beautiful representation of God’s vision for 

every nation, tribe, and tongue to be saved and united in praise to Him. 

Through all our differences, we can be transformed and united by the un-

changing, life-giving gospel of Jesus. 

 

REMINDER:  LBA HOGFEST 

  March 2, 2023 @ 6:45 PM 

  Beaverdam Baptist Church 

  1555 Beaverdam Church Rd, Mountville, SC 

 

2 Timothy 3:16-17 – “All Scripture is breathed out by God and profit-

able for teaching, for reproof, for correction, and for training in right-

eousness, that the man of God may be complete, equipped for every 

good work.” 

 

Colossians 2:1-23 – “For I want you to know how great a struggle I 

have for you and for those at Laodicea and for all who have not seen 

me face to face, that their hearts may be encouraged, being knit to-

gether in love, to reach all the riches of full assurance of understanding 

and the knowledge of God's mystery, which is Christ, in whom are 

hidden all the treasures of wisdom and knowledge. I say this in order 

that no one may delude you with plausible arguments. For though I am 

absent in body, yet I am with you in spirit, rejoicing to see your good 

order and the firmness of your faith in Christ.”   

           

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

We are in the process of starting Sunday School again.  

It has been a long 3 years since we met for this  

important Study.  In order to get things back to normal, 

we ask that you would be in prayer as we are in need of 

the following Sunday School teachers: 
 

Children – 2 teachers 

Young Adults – 2 teachers 

Adults – 2 teachers 
 

If you would be willing to volunteer to teach, please see 

Deck or Nancy Balentine  
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